
 

You are invited to join us at the 

Bear Cottage  
Community Open Day 

Saturday 15 October 2022 
 

 

This is an opportunity to visit this very special place and learn more about the 
support that Bear Cottage Children’s Hospice provides children with life-limiting 

conditions and their families. 
 

Bear Cottage relies on donations from the community, and you will see firsthand 
how your support makes a real difference. 

 

 We look forward to welcoming you to Bear Cottage!  

Where:  Bear Cottage, 2 Fairy Bower Road, Manly 
When: Saturday 15 October 2022 from 11am until 2pm 

(Tours will run every 15 minutes so please pop by anytime)  
More information Contact Tamsin at tamsin.maguire@health.nsw.gov.au or 9976 8307 

 

 

 


